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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
From: Bill Leonard, CCC representative 
 
Subject:    Revisions to Additions to Access Points Representing Compilations of Musical 

Works (6.28.1.11) 
 
CCC thanks the Music Working Group for this proposal.  CCC’s response is informed by the 
representative of the Canadian Association of Music Libraries (CAML) who is also a member of the 
Music Working Group.  CCC supports the changes as well as the change to wording at 6.28.1 suggested 
by the UK in their response 6JSC/MusicWG/12/UK response.  With these changes in place, this 
instruction will be easier to teach and easier for cataloguers to learn. 
 
We also note that the examples in the exceptions at 6.28.1.9.1 may need to be reviewed and revised.  
 
 


